
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Ben Potter <bapotter@alaska.edu> 
Date: Wed, Feb 10, 2016 at 4:05 PM 
Subject: Re: ANS and ANTH crosslisted courses and GER issue 
To: Jennifer Carroll <jlcarroll@alaska.edu> 
 

Hi Jennie, 
We are fine with decoupling ANTH-320 and ANTH-242 from ANS. 
Cheers, 
Ben 

 
On Wed, Feb 10, 2016 at 3:42 PM, Jennifer Carroll <jlcarroll@alaska.edu> wrote: 
Hi Ben, Alaska Native Studies has questions about two ANS/ANTH crosslisted courses. 
 
First, ANS is undergoing a program revision and does not see ANS/ANTH 320 Language and 
Culture in Alaska fitting into its new direction. Would you object to ANS eliminating the course? 
ANTH 320 would be unaffected except for losing the crosslist. 
 
Second, as you know, the move to the classification system instead of the PHC system has 
greatly expanded the number of courses departments have that can fulfill GERs. Anthropology 
chose ANTH 100, 101, 111, and 211 as their four courses for the social science classification. 
Alaska Native Studies would like to have ANS/ANTH 242 included on the list as well, but the 
ANTH crosslist adds an additional anthropology course and could affect students who want to 
take both an ANS and an ANTH course for their two social science GERs. The easiest way to 
resolve this would be for the courses to be un-crosslisted and ANS 242 and ANTH 242 exist as 
totally separate courses. If anthropology is no longer teaching the course then ANTH 242 could 
be eliminated entirely.  
 
We need to decide this soon since all new GER courses are going to be given X designators. If 
we wait to un-crosslist the courses then the ANTH 242 course would need to be given a totally 
different number to get rid of the X.  
 
Please let me know what the anthropology department would like to do. Thanks, Jennie 
 
 
Jennifer L.L. Carroll, Ph.D. 
Assistant Professor, Co-Chair 
Department of Alaska Nat
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